

KRD.P.16.2022.1 Warsaw, 25.02.2022

Olesia Vashchuk President Young Scientists Council at the Ministry of Education and Science of Ukraine

## Dear fellow doctoral candidates and young scientists,

due to the brutal aggression of the Russian Federation in Ukraine, We, the Polish National Association of Doctoral Candidates (KRD), wish to express our words of support and solidarity. We declare all possible support for scientists leaving the territory of Ukraine, including those, who are prepared to continue their education and research in Polish scientific institutions.

KRD is offering legal aid, which you can use by sending an e-mail to **sos\_ua@krd.edu.pl**. In addition, KRD will organize a team of translators declaring aid with all administrative affairs to young scientists. Our universities are open to all students, doctoral candidates and scientists, therefore we encourage to contact KRD, which, thanks to its extensive network of contacts, is able to help young scientists and refer them to the proper research institution.

.

Jarosław Olszewski President Polish National Association of Doctoral Candidates (KRD